In opposition to HB1255
Please support continued funding for Prairie Public.

My wife and | have been members of Prairie Public since we moved to North Dakota in 1987. We make a
small month contribution and regret that we cannot give more. But many people can’t afford to give any
and that is why it is important for the state to continue its funding.

Prairie Public provides its services for free and it is a vital source of news and information for the state
and is part of our emergency broadcasting system.



